
 

The RTBU has exposed a secret Federal 

 Government plan to make it easier for

foreign ships to come to Australia and 

 undercut domestic freight operators. 

If it goes through, this plan will see more

containerised freight taken off trains and

put onto overseas-based ships that pay

workers as little as $7 an hour.

Thousands of jobs in intermodal rail

are at risk.

We're now fighting to stop the proposal in

its tracks. We’ve already put in a

submission to the Government, but now

we need your help.

 KEEP FREIGHT ON

AUSSIE TRAINS!  

OUR SOLIDARITY IS OUR STRENGTH 

January 2021

Go to

www.keepfreightonaussietrains.org.au

and make sure your voice is heard! 

RTBU BUSTS SECRET 

 GOVERNMENT PLAN 

You can stand up for Australian real freight jobs by sending an email to your

local Federal Member of Parliament.

http://www.keepfreightonaussietrains.org.au/

